
                             
  
  
 
 
 
 
30th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
 

Phonics and Reading in KS1 
Tuesday 5th November, 8.00-9.00am 

Primary Hall 
  

  
All KS1 parents are warmly invited for a phonics and reading parent workshop on 
Tuesday 5th November. 
  
The main topics for the workshop include: 
  

●    What is phonics and how is it taught at Bangkok Patana School? 
●    An Introduction to Jolly Phonics 
●    What can you do at home to support the development of phonics and early 

reading? 
  

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday for this workshop. 
  
Please complete the Google Form below to indicate your attendance at this 
workshop: RSVP form  
 
 
Best wishes, 
  
Vicky Paxman (Assistant Lead Year 1) 
vipx@patana.ac.th 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZ-2k5g8g6oauHwYneBlbDlle5gZwJJridam9LKhTbr8MdHQ/viewform

